
 

 

January 26, 2021 

Dear Family & Friends, 

A third Covid-19 positive Resident was reported on Saturday. This Resident also resides in the 

same household as the other two Residents who previously tested positive. This household 

remains on lockdown and all Residents are being monitored closely. Testing continues. 

Last Wednesday many of us received our 2nd booster of the Pfizer Covid-19 vaccine. CVS will 

return on February 10th to give boosters to all still in need. Hopefully after a few weeks, we will 

be able to open up a little bit in terms of resuming visits in the auditorium. We have also 

temporarily suspended the limited number of volunteers who were coming into the Home in non- 

Resident areas. 

Please continue to pray with us that these Residents recover and that the spread of this virus is 

contained in our Home. 

May God bless you, 

Mother Mary Vincent, lsp 

Administrator 

 


